
4640 NOBLE AVENUE 
SHERMAN OAKS, CALIFORNIA 
91403 

May 12, 1969 

Dear Sylvia, 

I know, I'm a lousy writer, but then, what can you expect from 
an artist? Anyway, here is my piece in THE PROBE that may 
interest you. I have citations for most of the statements. 

They are not, as you see, included in this piece. If you tell 
me to stick to my artwork and quit trying to be a writer, I will 
understand. 

However, I feel that my work with the photographs is solid, even 
though the reasons I gave as to why this was done may puzzle you. 
I'm apologizing for this to you because I have sxreat respect for 
your abilities both to your knowledge of the case and as a 
writer, 

At any rate, I would appreciate having your comments on my 
amateur effort. 

Respectfully, 


